
Our Campbell Community is
Ready to Return

An eBook to help students prepare 
for the next phase in our reopening.



Our whole community has been working together 
to do our best during distance learning. We are 

now getting ready to start returning to school for 
in-person learning. 



Our teachers and other caring adults at school 
might look different in their masks, but they are so 
excited to see us! We can see our old friends and 

make new friends too.



It is okay to have big feelings about going back to 
school in-person. Maybe we feel excited or happy! 
Maybe we feel scared or nervous. Maybe we feel 

curious. All of those feelings are okay.



Eat a good breakfast and use the bathroom at 
home. Your caregiver will make sure that you are 

healthy before getting ready for school. We will all 
put on our masks before leaving our homes.



In our backpacks, we need to pack a water bottle 
full of water, a healthy snack, fully charged 

Chromebook, Chromebook charger, and other 
materials for your class.



We’ll say goodbye to our caregivers in the car or at 
the gate.



Make sure that you enter school at the right time 
and at the right gate. We will need to keep our 
masks on and stay 6 feet apart from others.

1st Grade TK/K and 4th Grade

2nd and 5th Grades 3rd Grade





In our classroom, we will do most of our learning at 
our desks. It may feel strange to sit apart from our 
friends, but we’ll sit this way so we don’t share our 

germs.



When using the bathroom or walking in the 
hallway, we will still stay six feet apart. We will stay 

with our class and can wave from a distance to 
friends from other classes.



We will eat our snack outside. It’s okay to take your 
mask off while you are sitting down eating. We will 

eat our snack outside to enjoy the fresh air.



We will have recess outdoors to keep our bodies 
healthy. Each class will have a special place to 

play. We will play with kids in our class 6 feet apart!



We will eat our lunches at home. Some of you may 
want to take home a bagged lunch to eat.



We will exit out the same gate that we entered in 
the morning except TK and Kindergarten.

1st Grade 4th Grade

2nd and 5th Grades 3rd Grade



For TK and Kindergarten, we will exit out different 
gates by classroom.

E3 TK

E2 E4



We miss you and can’t wait to see you soon!


